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MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE INTERNATIONAL 
ARBITRATION COMMISSION 
 
Tuesday, 29 August 2017, 16.00, Tokyo, Hilton Shinjuku 
 
1.  Opening – New members – the “sense” of the 
 Commission 
 
 Members are welcomed to the Meeting. The “sense” of the 
 Commission is explained and new members are encouraged to 
 actively get involved in the works of the Commission. 
 
2.  Approval of the previous minutes 
 
 The previous minutes are approved. 
 
3.  Feedback on the Half-Year Conference in Riga – May 2017 
 
 Although no scientific program was organized by the 

Commission, the scientific program did offer interesting 
insights for arbitration lawyers too. The social program received 
good feedback. 

 
4.   Feedback on the 9th Annual Arbitration Conference in 

 Stockholm – June 2017 
 
 The OC is warmly thanked for a great and successful package 

that can deservedly be described as the highlight of the year for 
the Commission! 

 
5.   Annual Congress 2017 in Tokyo 
 
 The Congress in ongoing and has surely already offered 

something never seen before in a wildly interesting city. 
 
6.  10th Annual Arbitration Conference in Singapore – 2018 
 
 Singapore will host the 10th Annual Arbitration Conference. 

The OC is being assembled and those interested are encouraged 
to contact the President of the Commission. 

 
7.  Other Events, Co-operations and Seminar Slots 
 
 - 
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8.  Miscellaneous 
 
 - 
 
9.  Next meeting 
 
 The next meeting will be in November in connection with the 
 Half-Year Conference in Girona. 
 
 
 

 

 

 


